

LOWER PAXTON TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT

425 PRINCE STREET SUITE 320 HARRISBURG, PA 17109 PHONE: (717) 657-5600 FAX (717) 635-2600 www.lowerpaxton-pa.gov

Mr. Eric Epstein EFMR Monitoring Group 4100 Hillsdale Road Harrisburg, PA 17112

Dear Mr. Epstein:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for providing the Lower Paxton Township Emergency Operations Center and the three Township fire companies with the radiological monitoring equipment. I would also like to thank you for providing my staff and the fire company representatives with the necessary training needed to efficiently operate the instruments.

It is important for our first responders to have the very best training and equipment available to them when responding to incidents. Your generous donation will certainly assist our police, fire, EMS, and EOC staff in responding to radiological or hazardous materials incidents.

Again, I thank you for your support of the Lower Paxton Township First Responders who will utilize the equipment and training.

With regards,

Daniel A. Bair

Director of Public Safety/

Chief of Police